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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust


                             Keelings Road, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 6QA



   Telephone: 01782 234379  Email: northwoodbroom@espritmat.org

Executive Principal & Safeguarding Officer: Mrs S Moran

Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs Y Glaister

“Every child deserves to be the best they can be”

Our ref. BASC.GA

22nd March, 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Re. Before & After School Provision

It is with deep regret that, due to financial losses and the reduced numbers of children using the Before & After School provision at Northwood Broom, we are unable to continue to offer this provision at Northwood Broom.  However, to ensure that we can continue to offer an affordable, high quality service to our parents/carers, we will be operating wraparound care from Grove Academy with effect from MONDAY 29TH MARCH, 2021.
NEW ARRANGEMENTS FROM MONDAY 29TH MARCH, 2021
Please drop your child/ren off at Grove using the single, black Myatt Street gate at 7.30am (shown on the attached photo). If your child arrives, after this time, please call the dedicated BASC mobile 07376 046826 and a member of staff will come to the gate to collect them. Please do not leave your child unsupervised whilst waiting for a staff member. We will be operating a dedicated walking bus from Grove to Northwood Broom each morning and will ensure that your child arrives in their classroom on time.

We will also be operating a dedicated walking bus from Northwood Broom to Grove each afternoon at the end of the school day. Please collect your child/ren at your paid selected time of 4pm or 5.45pm. Collection is, again from the single, black gate in Myatt Street. If you need to collect your child/ren between these hours, please call the dedicated BASC mobile 07376 046826 and a member of staff will bring them to gate.
Our children will continue to be well supported by staff with whom they are already very familiar, and will each wear a fluorescent vest over their coat for safety when walking between academies.
Booking Arrangements

Please continue to book your child/ren’s place via ParentPay in the usual way and ensure that places are secured 7 days in advance in order that staffing and resources required can be confirmed. If you have any queries regarding your booking(s) you will need to continue to contact Northwood Broom directly in the first instance.
The cost of this provision remains highly competitive
Breakfast Club £4.00 per day (from 7.30am – start of the school day)

After School Club £7.00 per day (collection before 4.00pm)

After School Club £10.00 per day (collection between 4.00pm – 5.45pm)

As always, thank you for your continued support.
Kind regards

G. Aldridge
Mrs G Aldridge

Academy Business Manager
[image: image11.jpg]‘QEE

Y

S
s
-

g O
O

N

"V
7‘;

SN, - ’ e Lo
Mk AT
Lr I g
- <
51 A d




[image: image3.png]VY,
S

Eco-Schools



[image: image4.png]


[image: image5.png]


[image: image6.png]


[image: image7.jpg]


[image: image8.png]



[image: image2]                                                                                                                

PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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